
Parent Advisory Committee to the Superintendent (PACS): Key Communications  

Nov. 1, 2018  

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Laura Lawyer and Jami Pitman are co-chairs: 

¶ We are here to learn, have discussions and give input to the superintendent. Please bring information 

back to each of our schools, share it, and take back questions or concerns from other parents.  

¶ Please arrange for a parent substitute to attend PAC if you are unable to attend.  

 

Welcome and Introductions 

Committee members introduced themselves and gave an example of the last time they helped someone or 

someone helped them 

 

Superintendent’s Update 

 

¶ Dr. Baker introduced Executive Chef Patrick Durgan, and he shared an update about the new Central 

Kitchen, which is nearing completion. You can see photos 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/bellinghamschools/sets/72157696676472765
http://k12.wa.us/LegisGov/LegisSessions.aspx
http://bellinghamschools.org/families/family-support-services/
http://www.bellinghamschoolsfoundation.org/
mailto:Kathe.Koruga@bellinghamschools.org
mailto:FriendsoftheFRC@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nZXkSB4kCTw3eupc8He4KmmyLqnKoHyRnuoWMTcwWQM/edit


https://www.bellinghamschoolsfoundation.org/ambassadors/
mailto:jamipitman77@yahoo.com

